KEITH MEREDITH SECRETARY-TREASURER ROBERT DAMATIN FINANCIAL SECRETARY



National Association of Letter Carriers

Joseph P. Considine Branch No. 34, AFL-CIO

400 West Cummings Park (on Washington Street) Suite 3950 • Woburn, Massachusetts 01801-6396 Telephone (781) 281-1133 • Fax (781) 281-1127

LUCY L. WARREN CLERK, M.B.A., N.S.B.A. BRIAN MANNING HEALTH BENEFITS OFFICER CATHY COOPER
"CLAN" EDITOR
ELIZABETH PURVIS
SERGEANT-AT-ARMS

TRUSTEES
PAUL ROCHE
DAN O'CONNOR
SAMIE SMITH

AREA STEWARDS LAURA FAHEY JOHN FUCILE DAVID O'CONNOR JOE DEBERARDINIS

PLEASE READ AND POST

PLEASE READ AND POST

MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting for Branch 34 for the month of May is scheduled for May 10, 2022 at 7 PM. It'll be held at the McKeon Post, which is located at 4 Hilltop St in Dorchester. Pizza and refreshments will be served.

Fraternally,

Michael Murray

President

Branch 34 Boston

